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(CCC) Numerical limit on the number of Hackney Carriage licenses from 
2005 to 2019 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act/Environmental Information Regulations, I 
would like to request the numerical limit on the number of Hackney Carriage 
licenses from 2005 to 2019. 
 
Response 
 
Please find attached excel spreadsheet containing the requested information.  
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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